
Dear Hamptons Homeowners,  

 

The Association is advising all homeowners do not plant these plants in  

front or backyards. They are extremely invasive and will damage your property. Repairs can be 

very costly. 

 

Epipremnum Pinnatum "Devils Tongue"  

This is a common houseplant that gets tossed outside where it becomes extremely invasive. 

 

 
 

Ficus Pumila "Creeping Fig"  

This plant has typically been used to cover the stucco walls. Fast growing and difficult to 

control from creeping over the wall into neighboring properties. The vine has small roots that 

cling to the stucco, which will damage the wall. 

 

 
 

 

Owners that have these plants and do not want to remove them will be responsible for 

containing the plants to their backyard property.  No vine like plant should be allowed to grow 

onto neighbor's house or wall. No vine like material is to extend past the backyard gate onto the 

front yard wall. 
 

 


